
Index News October 21, 2015 

 

Nikkei has redesigned “Nikkei Indexes” website 

 

Nikkei Inc. has redesigned its official index website “Nikkei Indexes” since the evening of October 

21st (JST).  The layout is simplified to improve its usability, and the Nikkei 225 based indicators, 

such as P/E ratio, are added upon requests by users and investors. For more details about the 

new index website, please refer to the “User’s Guide” at the bottom of the page. 

(1) Changes in layout and color 

The new website becomes more flat design layout with the colors of “Nikkei Blue” as the 

corporate color and white. 

Please note that the login pages of the subscription mail and data service, “Premium Data 

Package” will be combined to the “For Subscribers” link at the upper right corner of the pages. 

http://indexes.nikkei.co.jp/nkave/archives/file/users_guide_en.pdf


(2) Content expansion 

The new website provides Nikkei 225 based indicators such as P/E, P/B and dividend yield 

compiled with market cap basis and index weight basis respectively. The website also publishes 

total trading value and total market cap of the Nikkei 225 components, US Dollar and Euro 

denominated Nikkei 225 and 6 sector weights etc. These historical data are also available. 

The URL of the “Nikkei Indexes” (http://indexes.nikkei.co.jp/en/) does not change after the 

redesign. 
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